
Good afternoon Eagle Families,
It was a fantastic week at school, and I’m so proud of how hard our
students are working! We have some exciting events coming up that
I’d like to share with you.
Next Thursday, November 21, we’ll be conducting a Shelter in Place
Drill. This drill helps ensure our students and staff are prepared and
aware of our safety procedures.
Additionally, we are thrilled to invite you to our Title 1 Family
Engagement Thanksgiving Potluck on Wednesday, November 27,
from 10:30-11:30 a.m. This is a wonderful opportunity for you to see
what we’re working on in phonics and reading instruction. We’ll also
be providing resources to support your child’s learning at home over
the Thanksgiving holiday.
I hope you all have a restful weekend ahead. I encourage you to get
outside, relax, and maybe even pick up a good book. One of my
favorites when I was in school was Mike Mulligan and His Steam
Shovel—perhaps one of you will give it a read!
Enjoy the weekend, everyone, and I’ll see you all on Monday.
Warm regards,
Mr. Miller
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Please RSVP and sign up to bring an item



News from the Classroom
This week flew by way too quick! We started practicing for the winter performance. 2nd
and 3rd grade students will perform Snowmen at Night and might need your help at home
practicing lines. Please be on the lookout for scripts in their backpacks. We are also planning
an evening of winter and holiday songs. Save the date: Dec. 18th @ 5pm (more details to
come).  
I'm seeing an influx of sleepy children in the classroom. With the clocks falling back, it's a
good time to re-establish sleep routines.  
As we get closer to the holiday season, please let me know if your student will be absent so
we can plan accordingly with lessons and activities. 
Have a great weekend and see you Monday morning! 



Hello Families

We invite all families to a Thanksgiving Celebration Potluck on Wednesday, Nov 27,
2024, from 10:30 to 11:30. (Students will be dismissed at 11:30 for the half-day.)

If you can, please provide a store-bought kid’s appetizer or snack.  Please select items
you can bring on the list below (or fill in an item on the blank line.)

We will confirm with you by Friday, November 15,  what you should bring for the
potluck so we don’t have too much of any one item.  

_______Vegetable tray
_______Fruit platter 
_______Chex mix 
_______Paper plates and napkins 
_______ Fork and Cups
_______ Juice/Cider
_______A warm side dish _________________
_______Cookies
_______ Other _______________________________________

Student name(s): ______________________________________________________________________

Number of family members attending ________________
I will volunteer: Yes/ No

THANK YOU! 

You can also complete this form in ParentSquare.
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